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April 9, 2018 

 
Kym A. Schure 

12826 CR 37 

Sterling, CO  80751 

 

Re: Dollerschell Pit, Acreage Reduction Approval, Permit No. M-1986-074, Revision No. AR-1 
 

Dear Mr. Schure: 

 

On April 4, 2018, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) issued a decision 

to approve your request for release of a portion of the permit area from further reclamation responsibility.  

The permit area was reduced to 29.11 acres, through the release of 2.89 acres in this permit action.  Because 

the permit is not totally released, you are still liable for filing annual reports and fees.  In addition, the 

Division has reduced the required surety amount to $23,520.00, this is a reduction of $1,780.00.   

 

In accordance with Rule 4.17.2(5), the Division’s decision will not become final until the end of a thirty 

day appeal period.  With a decision date of April 4, 2018, the appeal period will end on May 4th, 2018.  If 

you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

EC:  Wally Erickson, wally.erickson@state.co.us 

 Barbra Coria, barbara.coria@state.co.us 
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